
I am the vine; you are the
branches. If you remain in me
and I in you, you will bear
much fruit; apart from me you
can do nothing. --John 15:5
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Dear Heavenly Father,
this Advent season, we

especially are in need of
peace. War rages on in
our world. It impacts

the daily lives of
millions in different
ways. This year, as

much as ever, we need
Jesus, Prince of Peace,

in our world and in our
hearts. During Advent
in 2023, we pray that
Jesus transforms our
world as we await His

coming again.
(Hallow)



What's New

Missed last week's Mass? 
Catch it here on YouTube.  

St. Paul Giving Tree

Angels and stars will be on the
trees November 18th—December

8th.
See the bulletin for more details on
how you can share a little love this

Christmas! 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1MbGfR2HrKVSwcbQLxS-Xw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1MbGfR2HrKVSwcbQLxS-Xw


Join us for the 
St. Bruno School

Christmas Concert 
December 13, 6:30pm

What's New

Make sure you follow St.
Paul Church on Facebook to
receive the latest news and

information! 

https://onrealm.org/stpaulgenesee/-/form/give/default
https://www.facebook.com/stpaulgeneseenet/

